
FORTH PORTS LIMITED 

 

NtM No 42 of 2025    28th March 2025 

 

 
NOTICE TO MARINERS  

FIRTH OF FORTH 

 

Dive Operations – Grangemouth Inner Lock Gate 

 

Mariners are advised that on Monday 31th March 2025 from approximately 0600-1600, diving 

operations shall take place in the vicinity the Port of Grangemouth Inner Lock Gate.  

The diving operations shall take place in daylight hours only and signal flag “Alpha” shall be displayed in 

a prominent location during all dives.  

For the duration of the dive works, a marine exclusion zone shall be in place. This will extend 300 metres 

in all directions from the Inner Lock Gates as per the below diagram. There will be no shipping 

movements within the exclusion zone for the duration of the dive operation.  See Notice to Mariners 40 

of 2025 for details of the associated Lock Closure. 

 

FTNS will ensure all movements in the vicinity are planned accordingly. 

 
 Status of previously published notices:  
 
Nos 53, 73, and 116 of 2024 remain in force  
Nos 10, 14,19, 21, 36, 37, 40 and 41 of 2025 remain in force. 
 

Issued by: 

Andrew Smith 

Marine Officer – Grangemouth and Leith 


